
 

What a busy half term 
It is hard to believe that we have completed just over 16 weeks of this academic year. The children have 
settled into life in their new year groups really well. They have worked extremely hard in all their learning 
and have learnt lots of new and exciting things. We are very proud of them all. We look forward to another 
busy term after the Christmas holidays. 
 

Christmas Carols/Songs 
This week we enjoyed four fantastic Christmas Concerts. All the children performed exceptionally well and 
sprinkled a little Christmas magic with their amazing singing. Thank you to everyone who attended, we      
always appreciate your fantastic support. All the year groups were filmed and we will share the videos as 
soon as we receive them. The link to the videos will be shared on the children’s google classroom accounts. 
 

Winner of the best decorated Christmas Classroom 
Firstly, thank you very much for all the Christmas decorations 
that were sent in. The classrooms look very festive and it was 
a very tough decision picking the winner. After lots of           
deliberating, we are happy to announce that the winning 
classroom is SYCAMORE CLASS! Well done to all the children, 
parents and staff who supported in decorating the class. It was 
a mammoth effort from the Sycamore parents and I know 
there was a huge determination to win. Well done! 
 

Winner of the best reading corner in the classroom 
Over this term we have asked each classroom to create a 
reading corner which encourages the love of reading. After 
looking at all the reading corners in all the classroom, we are 
pleased to say the winning classroom is PINE class. The     
beautiful garden themed reading corner with its arch is such a 
lovely sight in the classroom and the children in Pine class love 
going to read in their reading corner. Well done to Pine class! 

 
Reverse Advent Calendar 
Our school community donations for Broxbourne Food   
bank were delivered to them at the end of last week.  
Thank you for your generous support.  
 

Returning to school in January 
A reminder that school will be closed on Thursday 4th 
January for INSET Day and children are to return to 
school on Friday 5th January. 
 
 

From everyone at Brookland Juniors, we want to wish you 
all a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and a HAPPY AND HEALTHY 

NEW YEAR! 
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CONTACT US 

Tel:  01992 624487                                   email: admin@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk                               website:  www.brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk 

‘Be kind, be respectful, be the best that you can be’  

PE DAYS 

Year 3 - Monday & Tuesday 

Year 4 - Tuesday & Thursday  

Year 5 - Wednesday & Thursday 

Year 6 - Monday & Wednesday 

Key dates: 

Thurs 4th Jan - INSET DAY - school 

closed 

Fri 5th Jan - Children back to school 


